[bookmark: _GoBack]“States are frustrated with the federal government’s reluctance to enforce existing laws.   Enforcing the laws, and improving the processing of immigration applications would go a long way towards fixing the current immigration system, and keeping states from acting on their own,” said Stewart Bybee, Communications Director. 
